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Roberta DiMezza

From: JC <jcrimech@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 8:57 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Noise

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I have lived on Plainfield Street, Providence, Rhode Island for few a  years and the car noise from drivers and parked cars 
are getting to be very annoying specially at the Three Ring Liquor Store and at Opendoorsri located on Plainfield Street. 
Drivers driving on the street with their car speakers way laud from City ordinance. Out peaceful lives is no longer able to 
enjoy anyone, we have called the Police and they don’t respond and when they do they are long gone. The neighbor 
buildings continue with their noise. Would be nice to get some resolution to this issue.  
John C  
Sent from my iPhone 


